
From: Johanna email account 
Sent: 29 August 2014 12:38 
To: Planning 
Subject: application no 2014/4394/P 

Regarding, application no 2014.14394/P 

Dear SirlMadam, 

My apologies for not writing sooner. 
I strongly object to the erection of a one story building in the gardens ot no 7 and 9 Pond street, NO/3 2PN. 
Eventhough the plans have been altered since the first planning application at this address, it doesn't alter the 
situation at all. 
Security issues, light and privacy issues for the residents living adjacent to the gardens as well as flooding problems 
because of gardens dissappearing. 
This application is totally unacceptable. 
Faithfully yours, 

Johanna J C Teutscher 
i i  Pond street 
London NW3 2PN 
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